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Granger-Taylor

9 Thanet Street is a very well-preserved small late Georgian house. The applicant does not mention that the 

listing description includes: Probably by James Burton. 

The Bloomsbury CAAC objects strongly to this application: it involves the complete removal of the original 

exterior wall at lower rear, obliterates the original access to the garden, and completely removes an internal 

structural wall. The proposed wholly-glazed extension is throroughly out of character with the rest of the 

buildling. 

An application for listed building consent should show the neighbouring buidlings, and the fact that it does not 

in this case leads us to suspect that the other houses in the the terrace are also well-preserved, an additional 

reason for rejecting this application. 

The claim that the garden would be 'enlarged' is daft.
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